CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
June 12, 2019
Dear Families,

Beverly City School students have shown tremendous growth in both reading and math, and we want to
maintain this positive momentum. Unfortunately, summer months spent without reading or practicing math
set students up to struggle come September. Please join us and encourage your student to prepare for the
next school year by completing their two summer assignments.

In reading, students should select at least one (1) fiction and one (1) non-fiction article from
www.readworks.org/summer-reading. The packets range in levels and should be selected based on your
child's interest and their grade level in September. Both packets should be turned into your child's reading
teacher on the first day of school. Attached is a sample packet with articles in the event you do not have
internet access.

In math, students should complete the attached math packet. The packet is designed to help students
practice their fluency and maintain a math brain come September. This packet should be turned into your
child's math teacher on the first day of school.

Students who arrive with their parent and both packets to Open House on Wednesday, September 4th will
earn an extra five points on each assignment. We hope to see you there!

Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,
Your Teachers
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